

19th March, 2016.

Mr. Mark Desilva, Facilities Manager, Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta, Locked Bag 4, North Parramatta. NSW. 1750.

Dear Mark,

I attended the Mother Teresa Primary School on Friday the 18th of March at your request to inspect the school for asbestos containing materials. This letter summarises the results of that inspection.

We noted the following during our inspection:

- The school is of recent construction, being built after 2003.
- The lift at the site is hydraulic and no brake pads are present.
- An inspection of the school and grounds identified no suspected asbestos containing materials.

In summary we were unable to identify any asbestos containing materials at the site, and the school may be regarded as asbestos free.

If you require anything further please get back to me on 0416070709.

Yours sincerely,

Jim Orr

MAIOH, MAIHA, COH,

BSc, MApplSc, PhD.

Certified Occupational Hygienist.

Workcover Licensed Asbestos Assessor 000105.